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14 July 2020

Attention: Vanessa Leddra

Plans and Places — Auckland Council
135 Albert Street

AUCKLAND CENTRAL

Project Name: Wiri to Quay Park
Project Number: 1A233800

Subject: Notice of Requirement for Wiri to Quay Park Project

Dear Vanessa

Please find attached the Notice of Requirement (NoR) to alter the existing North Island Main
Trunk line designation (Auckland Unitary Plan Reference 6302). This alteration is associated
with the Wiri to Quay Park project by KiwiRail Holdings Limited (KiwiRail). As previously
discussed, this NoR addresses works outside the existing rail corridor between Middlemore
Station and Wiri. Enclosed with this NoR is a supporting assessment of effects on the
environment, a range of supporting technical reports and land requirement plans. Future
resource consent applications and an Outline Plan will be sought for both these works and those
inside the existing rail corridor.

The assessment of effects on the environment fully details the location of the proposed works,
their purpose, the anticipated effects of the project’s construction and operation, consultation
undertaken (and ongoing), an assessment against all relevant statutory documents and an
assessment of alternatives in accordance with the Resource Management Act 1991.

Please note that all fees and associated billing for the NoR are to be directed to Michelle
Grinlinton-Hancock at KiwiRail.

Yours sincerely

Tim Hegarty
Associate Planner
Tim.Hegarty@jacobs.com

Copy to: Michelle Grinlinton-Hancock - KiwiRail
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